
 

 

Internshala launches internships for 1st-year students 

 
 
This email is regarding our initiative to provide practical exposure to all the 1st-year students of all 1st 
year , through easy-to-do work from home internships. 
 
We believe that in this competitive college environment, doing internships right from the 1st-year will not 
only help your students stand out when they finally enter the job market but will also help them gain 
experience of the professional world. In addition to this, 1st-year students will also gain financial 
independence as all internships come with a minimum stipend of Rs. 20,000 (lump-sum). 
 
1st-year students from all the streams can register themselves here - internshala.com/i/FYA5647 . The 
last date to register is 15th September 2019. Also, there are no registration charges involved and these 
internships require the students to have just basic communication and writing skills. 
 
I kindly request you to share this email with all your 1st-year students and download this (notice) and 
have it circulated among all your college faculties, librarians and student coordinators to ensure maximum 
participation. 
 
 
 

https://em.internshala.com/link.php?M=162597301&N=18461&L=19621&F=H
https://em.internshala.com/link.php?M=162597301&N=18461&L=20606&F=H

